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Good afternoon everyone 

I hope that you and your families are all well. I am keeping the newsletter short this week 

due to the amount you already have had to read about the phased reopening of school. 

I would like to say how much we are looking forward to seeing some of the children return 

in the coming days and weeks, although school won’t feel quite the same until we have 

every child back attending when it is safe to do so.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding with the last minute postponement of our 

planned reopening earlier in the week. I am so pleased that Public Health England have 

advised it is now safe to proceed.  

In case you missed it, here is a link to our reopening plans. This includes details of which 

children can return, start dates and times, classroom locations, our one-way system and 

other important information. http://www.meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/serve_file/641051 

I would like to underline how important it is that all parents of those children returning 

check the start and finish times for their children’s classes. We now have a staggered 

system that allows children to arrive and leave in their bubbles and maintain social 

distancing on the playground / waiting areas. 

It is also vital that parents and children follow the one-way system when entering and 

exiting the school site. This will be in operation in the mornings for drop-off and in the 

afternoons for collection. All parents and children must enter through the Clough Avenue 

gates and exit via Fisher Avenue. We encourage parents to allow Year 6 children to arrive 

and leave school themselves, in order to minimize the amount of people on-site at the 

start and end of the day.  http://www.meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/news/our-new-one-way-

system/54130   Thank you for your continued support.  

Take care and keep safe 

 

 

 

Mr S. Wright 

Headteacher 

  Follow us on Twitter 
@MeadowsideCPSch 

Remember to visit our website: 

http://www.meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/ 

A message from Mr Wright 

Join us on 
ClassDojo.com 
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Thank you to all the Year 2 and Giant Redwoods parents who came to collect their latest 

home learning resources. During this term, your class teacher will explain and demonstrate 

which resource to use on ClassDojo. We know how useful it is to have some resources to 

support all the work you are doing at home. Children in other year groups will continue to 

use the home learning booklets and your teachers are busy making teaching videos to 

support your learning over the next few weeks. Please make sure you log into ClassDojo 

daily to see what work your teacher has set you and make sure that you post back your 

work so we can see what you have been doing at home. If you need a new book or 

pen/pencil you can collect one from the office – just message your teacher they can 

arrange a collection.  

  

 

Kreative Kidz, Meadowside’s virtual art club, is 

back next week and this time it is open to the whole 

school!  Each week, Miss Burrows and Mrs Worrall will 

post ideas to inspire the children to be creative and 

explore art in a variety different ways. Contact Miss 

Burrows or Mrs Worrall on ClassDojo to take part. The 

first session of this term is on Friday 19th June. 

Sunflowers Jasmine Whittaker 

Reception Elm  Henry Lawton 

Y1 Beech Zayan Rahman 

Y2 Fir Jorja Hewett-Young 

Buttercups Brett Packwood 

Y3 Poplar Tyler Gahgan 

Y4 Cedar Freddie Whatman &  Bethany  

Fraser 

Y5 Willow Lily-Mae Towell 

Y6 Elder   Jan Pietrzak 

Giant Redwoods Katie Watmough 

Learners of the Week 

Kreative Kidz Is Back! 

Home Learning 


